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Agenda 34 TRUTH Act Forum 
 
 
Statement: Ventura County Board of Supervisors 
 
Thank you for holding the required TRUTH Act Forum, required by SB54 created to hold our Ventura County Sheriff 
Department accountable in circumstances when the VCSD is conducting ICE transfers from the VCSD jail. Please follow 
the lead of the city of Los Angeles  and put an end to ALL ICE transfers from local jails here in Ventura County. The goal 
should always be ZERO transfers because our local Sheriff Department should focus on local law enforcement and not on 
Federal programs. ICE has proven to conduct dishonest searches and unconstitutional infringements on our 
freedoms.  Please join other government entities who have suspended all ICE transfers due to COVID as this is a health 
issue and please also join other government entities by ending ALL ICE transfers in Ventrua County. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Julie Diaz Martinez 
Moorpark, CA  
 
 


